
From: Margaret Monsell <memonsell@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 12:51 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Save NHSaves 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear Public Utilities Commission - I am writing to urge the Commission to rescind its 
decision (Docket No. DE-20-092) shutting down the NHSaves program.   
 
I join with Senator Shaheen and numerous others who have commented on what an 
egregiously bad and short-sighted policy this decision would implement.  
 
I'm writing as a person whose rebate for the installation of a new mini-split heat pump is 
in jeopardy because of this decision, but more importantly, as a resident of New 
Hampshire who believes that energy efficiency is critically important for the survival of 
the planet. Please reinstate NH Saves.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Margaret Monsell 
Newbury 
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